Heather Cooke
“

From: Gilbert Power <info@emra.ie>
Sent: 23 January 2019 17:10

To: RSES

Subject: RSES - Online submission
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Gilbert Power
Organisation: Fingal County Council

Message Body:

The Fingal Council Climate Action Team supports in principle the submission by the Dublin Climate Area Regional
Office (CARO) in relation to the Draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy. The recommendations that (a) LAs
Map Projected Climate Impact Areas and (b) proposed rewording of RPO 7.34, 7.37 are considered to be for
consideration of LAs and are not proposed as mandatory.

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie}



